1st September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We look forward to welcoming you back tomorrow. **New** Nursery children will begin next week.

Both gates will be open at 8.40am for the children to return.

Y1 children can now use *either gate to enter* as they are now able to walk down/around and start their learning on their own.

Myself and Mrs Richardson are on the gates and staff are on all routes to the classrooms. Y6 also support with taking children round.

I understand for the first few days that your child may need to be taken to Y1 but it will increase their confidence and independence to do this on their own.

Nursery and Reception parents must take their children through the Lawton Moor Road gate and handover to the staff.

We look forward to seeing you in the morning and a note will be sent out tomorrow regarding 'Meet the Teacher' meetings and other upcoming events.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates Headteacher